
To all students who are due to move into the  
International Lodge on the 1st October following their  
arrival in Japan. 
 
Currently, Hurricane No. 17 (Jelawat) and No. 18  
(Ewiniar) is approaching Japan and we are expecting the  
weather to be terrible on October 1 and it may be  
possible that your flights may be delayed. Please follow  
the following procedure if your arrival is delayed. 
 
1. If you are in position to phone or send e-mails,  
please contact the International Lodge that you are due  
to enter. 
When you do, please make sure to state your [NAME], [ROOM  
NUMBER] and [DEPARTMENT NAME] 
 
●  Shirokanedai Lodge 
shirokanedai_lodge@ml.adm.u-tokyo.ac.jp 
Tel: +81-3-3473-5336 (If calling from outside of Japan) 
    03-3473-5336 (If calling from within Japan 
 
●  Komaba Lodge (Main, and B, C, D Bldg) 
m-komaba_lodge@ml.adm.u-tokyo.ac.jp 
Tel: +81-3-3466-4035 (If calling from outside of Japan) 
    03-3466-4035 (If calling from within Japan) 
or  03-3466-4036 
 
●  Kashiwa Lodge 
kashiwa_lodge@ml.adm.u-tokyo.ac.jp 
Tel: +81-4-7135-1771 (If calling from outside of Japan) 
    04-7135-1771 (If calling from within Japan) 
 
2. If you are not in any position to phone or send an e- 
mail, please contact the International Lodge that you are  
due to enter as soon as you are in a position where you  
can call or e-mail. 



When you do, please make sure to state your [NAME], [ROOM  
NUMBER] and [DEPARTMENT NAME] 
 
●  Shirokanedai Lodge 
shirokanedai_lodge@ml.adm.u-tokyo.ac.jp 
Tel: +81-3-3473-5336 (If calling from outside of Japan) 
    03-3473-5336 (If calling from within Japan 
 
●  Komaba Lodge (Main, and B, C, D Bldg) 
m-komaba_lodge@ml.adm.u-tokyo.ac.jp 
Tel: +81-3-3466-4035 (If calling from outside of Japan) 
    03-3466-4035 (If calling from within Japan) 
or  03-3466-4036 
 
●  Kashiwa Lodge 
kashiwa_lodge@ml.adm.u-tokyo.ac.jp 
Tel: +81-4-7135-1771 (If calling from outside of Japan) 
    04-7135-1771 (If calling from within Japan) 
 
Each lodge will be standing by to receive your calls/e- 
mails. Please do not be concerned about calling even at a  
late hour. 
 
HOWEVER, please note that during a hurricane, there will  
be tremendous amount of rain and extremely strong gusts  
of wind. Please make safety your priority and do not  
unnecessarily attempt to get to the International Lodge.  
Please be very careful. 
 
In addition to the International Lodge, please also make  
sure to contact your tutor, laboratories and  
administrative office. 
 
 


